
Social Media Guidelines 

Please refer to the “Electronic Communication and Participant Web-Use” Section 

of the Welcome to the USA Handbook. Specifically the attachments below (pg 

25).  

 

 

 

Please note that all participants’ personal safety and well-being is AFS’s number 

one priority. Please be aware that certain social media posts may have 

unintended consequences for the participant, host family, local volunteers, school 

and/or other AFS students. Please be mindful of how certain posts may be 

received by those around you and how it may reflect on you, your host family and 

local community. If you have any questions regarding appropriateness of what 

you may want to post, please do not hesitate to discuss this with your host family 

and/or local AFS volunteer team.  Please also note that the concept of 

appropriateness may vary from team to team and person to person so this is an 

important clarifying conversation to have with your local team. 

 

 


